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I strongly oppose SB947A. Militia and National Guard are not the same thing. 

Changing this terminology is an attempt to undermine our constitutional rights. Our 

Founding Fathers wrote in the constitution "the right of the people to keep and bear 

Arms, shall not be infringed".  The militia is different than a government organization 

like the National Guard. Please do NOT pass this bill. Vote NO on SB947A.  


